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MEWBOURNE

OIL COMPANY

July 28, 2021

Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

Attn: Mr. Phillip Goetze

Re: Boomerang 6 Fee SWD #1
Sec 6, Twp 25S, Rge 28E
Eddy County, NM

Mr. Goetze,

In accordance with item Xl on Mewbourne Oil Company’s C-108 filed for the captioned salt water
disposal well, Mewbourne Oil Company has examined geologic and engineering data and has found that
there is no evidence of faulting or any other hydrologic connection between the proposed disposal zone
and any underground sources of drinking water.

Should you have any questions, please email me at zanderson@mewbourne.com or call me at (575) 393-
5905.

Sincerely,

MEWBOURNE OIL COMPANY

ane Anderson
Engineer
zanderson@mewbourne.com

P.O. Box 5270 « Hobbs, NM 88240
4801 Business Park Blvd « Hobbs, NM 88240





